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The Board of Councilmen of the Town of Rural Hall held a public hearing on May 28, 2019 at 7:00
PM in the Town Hall Council Chambers regarding the proposed 2019-2020 Budget. The following
members were present; Mayor Larry T. Williams - presiding; Mayor Pro Tem John N. McDermon;
Councilman Timothy M. Flinchum; Councilman Ricky S. Plunkett; Town Manager Megan M.
Garner; and Town Clerk Dora K. Moore. Councilman C. Thomas Griggs was absent.

Mayor Williams opened the public hearing for the proposed 2019-2020 Budget.
No comments were received from the audience.

After some discussion among the Council, Manager Garner will develop wording in the Personnel
Policy to address how COLA is configured.

There being no further business, motion was made by Councilman Ricky S. Plunkett to adjourn

at 7:14 PM.
(Dot K Voo
Dora K. Moore -
Town Clerk

May 28, 2019 Budget Public Hearing




